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For a Church on a Synodal Path
Presentation of the synthesis document for the continental phase
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Moderator: Br. Emili Turú, fms - Secretary of the Union Superiors General
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The continental phase of the Synodal journey has 
opened; it will end in March 2023, when the last 
phase, the universal one, will start in preparation 
for the Synod on Synodality in October 2023.

The document of the continental phase is the 
synthesis of the contributions gathered from 
around the world during the diocesan phase which 
arrived in large numbers at the Secretariat of the 
Synod by August 2022, also with the participation 
of UISG and USG.

In this meeting we will present and comment on 
the Document for the continental phase.

November 2, 2022
2pm - 4pm (Rome Time)

It is possible to participate online or at the UISG Headquarters
Piazza di Ponte Sant’Angelo, 28, Rome

Registration by October 30: bit.ly/Synod_Continental

Webinar languages: English, Italian, Spanish, French

“ “

usgroma.orguisg.org

Video recordings of the meeting will be available on the UISG YouTube channel

The first phase of the synod has raised 
in the local churches a great desire 
to continue the path of synodality.

https://bit.ly/Synod_Continental 

